Aloha,

We hope this email finds you well. In light of the COVID-19 pandemic and the
social distancing recommended by the government, we have decided to
transition to having our church services online for the next two Sundays. Since
you can't come to us, we will come to you!

To join our online Sunday experience, you can tune in on Facebook Live or
Watch Live via our broadcasting platform. You will be able to engage in worship
and hear a powerful message from Pastor Josh. We will also have our online
team ready to pray with you.

Stay connected with us through our social media and online platforms. Our
pastors will be providing daily video devotionals throughout the week that will
encourage you and allow you to stay engaged in the Word of God.

As we all know, the church is not just the building but people coming together to
worship God. So, gather your family and loved ones to join our online
experience on Sunday, March 22 & 29 at 8am, 10am, & 6pm.

We pray safety and health upon you and your family during this time. For more
info or any questions, please call 808-466-3066.

Mahalo,
KC O‘ahu Staff



